
Please contact others and attend the Public Demonstration on Friday 22nd November 
2024.   

This event is organised by the Alliance of Concern which includes CAAD.  All Scottish 
MPs and MSPs in the Central Belt have been invited in order to hear and respond to 
concerns around the Terminally Ill Adults (End of Life) Bill which will be debated in 
Westminster on Friday 29th November. They will be presented with a Scroll of 
Concern.                                                            

Meet at Blythswood Square, Glasgow at 6.00pm to make the short walk to the Renfield 
St. Stephen’s Centre on Bath Street for the Public meeting at 7pm.  For more 
information contract CAAD at assisthelp04@gmail.com 

  

CAAD Central Meeting – ALTERATION NOTICE 

The next CAAD Central meeting has been moved from Thursday 28th November (the day 
before the vote), to the FOLLOWING Thursday 5th December. 
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